
  Save Folly’s Future
                  Oct 2, 2023

     savefollysfuture.com
       savefollysfuture@gmail.com

Mission: Reverse Island’s Population Decline

Folly Beach City Election
       Nov 7, 2023

Eight Candidates
                       for
          Three Council Seats

Visit the SFF “Tent”
                  Oct 2nd - Nov 6th (weather permitting)

 Location: Community Center Park*
 For:  Yard Signs, Leaflets & Conversation
*No assigned locations - The early bird gets the best location.



        Editorial Comments
● Most ISTRs are owned by outside investors.

●     It’s important that the ISTR Cap remains at 800.

●  Creating a Golden ISTR license will benefit outside investors
  and disadvantage those on the wait list.

●     The only way a resident on the wait list can move up
     is if the cap remains at 800 and is strictly regulated.

●     City Council needs to finish what the Citizen’s Petition
     started.   Create a family friendly wait list.

●     Transferring an interest in your property to a family member
     while you are on the wait list should not alter your standing,
  if the transfer is a gift.

John McFarland   Founder of Save Folly’s Future

Join our Campaign
 To Save the Referendum

How ????
     Display a “Keep the Cap” yard sign
     Support pro-Referendum Candidates



Continue to Support
       the Referendum

 Pick up a new Yard Sign at our “Tent”
      in the Community Center Park

Oct 2nd  to  Nov 6th  (weather permitting)

or
  Request home delivery at :
 savefollysfuture@gmail.com

or
Use your old SFF yard sign

Please display yard signs on your own property.

 Save Folly’s Future

Keep the Cap
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